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Letter dated 4 March 2021 from the Permanent Representative of 

the Islamic Republic of Iran to the United Nations addressed to 

the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 I am writing to you with reference to the letter dated 2 March 2021 from the 

representative of the Israeli regime, wherein, as standard practice, unfounded 

allegations have been made against the Islamic Republic of Iran, which are hereby 

rejected. 

 The incident referred to in that letter has all the characteristics of a complicated 

false flag operation by actors in order to pursue their malign policies and to advance 

their illegitimate objectives.  

 The Israeli regime that threatens Iran on an almost daily basis, desperately 

attempts, by accusing Iran as well as playing victim, to distract attention away from 

all its destabilizing acts and malign practices across the region.  

 The international community must not lose sight of the crimes, brutalities and 

threats of the Israeli regime, in particular its occupation of Palestine and parts of other 

countries, as well as its persistent military adventurism in such a volatile region as 

the Middle East. 

 That regime must therefore be held accountable for all such unlawful and 

reckless activities and also be reminded that it will bear all consequences as a result 

of any possible miscalculation. 

 It would be highly appreciated if you would have the present letter issued as a 

document of the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Majid Takht Ravanchi 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

 


